
 


































Pastoral Message - Recent Covid Activity

https://ecsw.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=adc7611e5cadb04ccc1a934a3&id=775f0e1499&e=69121e9c8e


Be generous in hospitality and reassess mitigation strategies. 

There are many reasons a person may be wearing a mask, including a 
compromised immune system. When you see someone in a mask, the most 
generous and hospitable response is to put on your mask, too. We encourage 
frequent testing, vaccines/booster shots, and re-upping on mitigation techniques 
that have been with us since the beginning but have relaxed in recent months: 
high quality masks, healthy air flow and low contact/physical distancing, hand 
washing, and (especially) staying home when sick.   

Share generously. 

In times where everything in the world seems to say “scarcity,” the abundance 
and generosity of God and God’s people is a blessing for the whole world. If 
your congregation is considering benevolent support distributions, partners in 
ministry such as Crossways Camps will greatly benefit from your gifts right now. 
This is a good time to share an extra gift with your congregation, too.  

Thank you for all of the ways you are already caring for God’s people in 
community. May Christ, our healer, continue to bring us peace in these lingering 
days of pandemic. We are grateful to be in ministry with you and supporting you 
along the way. 

Gratefully,

Bishop Anne Edison-Albright





